WOODBRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT



40 Beecher Road – South Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D. - Superintendent

August 19, 2021

Good morning, MAG Parents/Guardians,

For those able to attend yesterday afternoon's Google Meet, thank you. To provide additional clarification of some vital elements of the Safe Return Plan as they relate to MAG, please see below details from MAG teachers Ms. Ahern, Ms. Gerber, Ms. Golden, and Ms. Hart Rooney. As they note, if you do not wish your child to participate in MAG, the deadline to e-mail Principal Sherman has been extended to tomorrow at 12 noon.

Dear MAG Parents,

The MAG team, along with our superintendent and principal, were happy to answer questions in the Google Meeting yesterday.

We would like to clarify that the plan is not set in stone for the first trimester. If circumstances change for the worse, we would need to reevaluate it and make the necessary changes to ensure the safety of your children.

If MAG has to quarantine at any point, we would also reevaluate the plan. It is not feasible to have multiple quarantines.

MAG has to follow all the safety protocols of Beecher Road School, including masking inside, three-feet distancing, and handwashing. In addition, MAG children will have to wear masks outside when working and playing in very close proximity with others.

Superintendent Jonathan Budd has extended the deadline for removing a child from MAG into a typical grade-level classroom to Friday, August 20 at 12:00 p.m.

If you have any questions today, please email <u>magteam@woodbridgeps.org</u> and one of the team members will reach out.

Finally, you are of course invited to this evening's Parent/Guardian Forum related to the upcoming school year, in particular the WSD Safe Return Plan. Please reach out additionally if you have any other questions, concerns, or feedback.

Sincerely

nathan S. Budd, Ph.D.

Superintendent